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Please stop the assault on WE THE PEOPLE and the continuing pursuit to snuff out 

and take away our voices. It is tyrannical for the government to try to silence dissent 

and make it harder to petition and change our government which is supposed by 

people for the people. Why does the government need to make it harder for the 

citizens to create signature petitions or recalls unless there is something about the 

governments own behavior or WE THE PEOPLE'S dissatisfaction of Gov't that they 

fear may catch up to them? Stop the unAmerican, unconstitutional, and tyrannical 

behavior at once and shelf this bill for good!! I demand you stop this behavior at once 

and vote NO!! 

 

Sincerely, 

Chad Kernutt  

Albany, Oregon 

IN GOD WE TRUST 

 


